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On March 18, 2022, Director of Public Policy & Advocacy Karen Horn testified before the

Senate Finance Committee regarding the Local Options Taxes section of S.181, the bill that

would make a variety of changes to municipal regulatory authority.

Click the links below to read the testimony as well as a 2015 list of Vermont municipalities

eligible to enact local option taxes under Act 60.

Attachments

2022-03-18-s.181-senate-finance-local-option-tax.pdf

towns-eligible-for-local-option-taxes-under-act-60.pdf
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